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(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
MS-II, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001

TF-16/9(a) Dated:-23-12-2015
To,

Hon’ble Minister of Communication

and IT

Sanchar Bhavan

New Delhi.

Subject:- Extension of financial assistance to BSNL — reg.

Respected Sir,

Respectfully we wish to state the “National Federation of Telecom Employees (BSNL)” is
recognized and representative union in the PSU and ventilates the grievances and problems of
non-executive staff. The union has long history of positive role and approach on the matters
relating to the problems faced by the company as well as staff. WWe have decided to approach you
keeping in view of our past traditions of approach. v

You will kindly recall that very recently Tamilnadu state has been seriously and severely
affected with heavy rains and floods causing immense loss of lives and properties. The BSNL
Company has also suffered to a very great extent. Despite heavy odds and financial constraints
the company and its staff not only maintained the services but repaired also. People in general
have applauded the services rendered by the entity and the employees during distress period
when private companies were nowhere seen. The Company has maintained the services at a huge
cast which require dispassionate consideration. Presently the company is in dire necessity of
money for replacement of damaged materials and equipments.

We, therefore, entreat upon you to kindly consider to direct the DOT to release financial
assistance to the BSNL for replacement of equipments and materials.

A line in reply will oblige us.

With deep regards,

Yours sincerely,

&'7 =
(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary



